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Licensing

Subject: FW: Review - Weymouth Tandoori

From: Cllr. Jon Orrell  
Sent: 03 December 2024 12:30 
To: Aileen Powell  
Subject: RE: Review - Weymouth Tandoori  
  
Hi 
  
Perhaps shorten to: 
  
I have had no evidence from residents that the business is causing any nuisance, noise, harm to children or 
anti-social behaviour. 
  
Thanks 
Jon 
  
  
  
From: Aileen Powell  
Sent: 03 December 2024 12:05 
To: Cllr. Jon Orrell  
Subject: Review - Weymouth Tandoori 
  
Dear Cllr Orrell 
  
We are just preparing the report for the Weymouth Tandoori and I wanted to know whether you would like your 
comments included as a representation, given that the Statutory Guidance instructs us to be particularly robust with 
immigration breaches.  
  
Kind regards 
Aileen 
  
Aileen Powell   

  

Licensing Team Leader   
Community & Public Protection  
Dorset Council  

0 8 484022   
dorsetcouncil.gov.uk  
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